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Familiarization Visit to Kai Tak East by the Singapore Government Agencies 

Following the recent visit of the Hong Kong Development Bureau and its works departments to 

Singapore, an invitation was extended to four public sector officers from the Singapore Government 

Agencies to visit the Central Kowloon Route – Kai Tak East (CKR – KTE) contract under the supervision of 

the Highways Department of Hong Kong on 14 - 18 August 2023.  

 

The purpose of the visit was to enhance the exchange of experiences between the two regions regarding 

project development and NEC contract design. During the visit, the four guests were provided with an 

extensive tour of the CKR project and engaged in detailed discussions on various topics, including the 

implementation of the NEC contract (NEC Option C), risk management, and project construction. This 

collaborative effort has laid a solid foundation for future advancements in construction practices and 

project delivery for both regions. 

 

新加坡政府參觀啟德東工程 

繼香港發展局及其相關部門近日訪問新加坡後，新加坡政府四名公職人員於 2023年 8月 14日至

18日接受香港路政署邀請，參觀「中九龍幹線 – 啟德東」工程。 

 

是次訪問旨在促進兩地之間就項目開發及新工程合約設計之交流。訪問期間，四位嘉賓參觀了

「中九龍幹線 」工程，並就新工程合約（NEC選項 C）的實施、風險管理和項目建設等多項議題

進行了詳細討論，為兩地未來的基建項目在製定施工方法及工程目標上奠定了穩健的基礎。 
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